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THE BELT RAILWAY COMPANY OF CHICAGO  
Office of the Transportation Department 

 
 

 

 

TRANSPORTATION NOTICE  

#2022-025 
Effective 0001, Wednesday, June 22, 2022 

  
TO: ALL CONCERNED     

 

Subject: Change of Starting Location South Chicago Job 

 

The 2230 South Chicago Industry assignment start location has been changed, the new 

starting location will be at the 100th street office trailer located in the BRC South Chicago 

District Yard. This change will go in effect on Friday June 24th, 2022. 

 

 
T. Hartwig  

Terminal Superintendent 
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